
From: RON SINCLAIR   
Sent: March 23, 2014 10:20 AM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Att: Kirsten Walli App # EB-2014-0050 
 
I say NO NO NO to a increase asked for by Embridge . I am on a fixed pension that will not be 
increased by 40% 
nor by 5% to cover this . I understand they are asking for the increase to cover up their mistake 
of not forecasting the gas they required for the winter supply. Again NO  if I make a mistake I 
have to suck it up , I cant run to my pension and  
ask for more can I. I am running out of money with the greed and high cost of Gasoline, 
HYDRO , and now heating gas.  

SO NO TO EMBRIDGE PRICE INCREASE 
 
 
Ron Sinclair  

 
  

 
 


	From: RON SINCLAIR [mailto:ron_sinclair_5@sympatico.ca]  Sent: March 23, 2014 10:20 AM To: BoardSec Subject: Att: Kirsten Walli App # EB-2014-0050



